
 

 

TRANSPORTATION BOARD REPORT FOR THE MONTH OF JUNE 2016 

SUBMITTED BY:  WAYNE HALL 

 
WE STARTED TO CLEAN BUSES GETTING THEM READY FOR BUS INSPECTION WHICH 

WILL BE IN JULY AND WE STARTED TO RUN OUR ACTIVITIES BUSES FOR THE SUMMER SCHOOL 

PROGRAM WE HAVE A DRIVER THAT WORKS OUT OF FOOD SERVICES TO DRIVE THE FOOD BUS 

FOR THEM FOR THE SUMMER.      

 

SOME OF THE STAFF ATTENDED THE MONTANA ASSOCIATION OF PUPIL 

TRANSPORTATION AND GOT THEIR FIRST AID AND CPR. ALL OF THE DRIVER’S TOOK DIFFERENT 

CLASSES WHILE THEY WERE THERE TO EARN THEIR 10 HOURS OF TRAINING REQUIRED FOR THE 

SCHOOL YEAR. 

 

 WE HAD 3 MORE NEW PROPANE BUSES ARRIVE AT THE BUS GARAGE AND 3 OF OUR 

OLD BUSES GOT TRADED IN.  WE HAVE 3 MORE BUSES ON THE WAY SOMETIME THIS WEEK. 

 

 WE HAD TO SEND BUS #2119 TO AL’S DIESEL IN CUTBANK FOR REPAIRS IT WASN’T 

RUNNING RIGHT AND IT KEEPS THROWING CODES WE THINK IT MIGHT BE THE BATTERIES.  

THEY WILL CHECK THESE AND GET BACK TO US. 

 

 THE MECHANICS BEEN BUSY SERVICING AND REPAIRING DISTRICT VEHICLES ALONG 

WITH TRYING TO GET THE MECHANICAL DEFECTS REPAIRED ON THE BUSES BEFORE 

INSPECTION GETS HERE.  THEY BEEN REPAIRING SEATS AND WINDSHIELDS AS WELL. 

 

 WE HAD A TOTAL OF 29 SUMMER SCHOOL ACTIVITY TRIPS FOR THE MONTH OF JUNE.  

THIS CONCLUDES OUR REPORT. 

  


